
Women's Health Referral Letter 

From: Dr. Jane Smith 

Clinic: Women's Health Clinic 

Date: October 1, 2023 

To: Dr. John Doe 

Reproductive Specialist 

Clinic: Reproductive Health Center 

Dear Dr. Doe, 

I am writing to refer my patient, Ms. Emily Johnson, a 30-year-old woman with a history of 

irregular menstrual cycles and recent difficulties conceiving. After thorough evaluation and 

considering her medical history, I believe it is in her best interest to consult with you for further 

assessment and management of her reproductive health. 

Ms. Johnson's pertinent medical history includes: 

• Irregular menstrual cycles for the past two years 

• Previous pelvic surgery in 2019 

• No significant past medical history 

She has expressed concerns about her fertility and is eager to explore her options. I believe your 

expertise in reproductive health will be valuable in providing her with the care she needs. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information regarding Ms. Johnson's 

medical history or if there are specific tests you would like me to conduct prior to her 

appointment. 

Thank you for your attention to this referral. I look forward to your insights on her case. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jane Smith 

Women's Health Clinic 

Phone: (555) 123-4567 

Email: drjanesmith@email.com 


